
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Josceline Wheatley 
Head of the International Team 
Climate and Enviroment Dept  
Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office 
UK 
 

 
 
 

20th April 2022 
 
 

        Yannick Glemarec 
         Executive Director 

                                                                                   Secretariat of the Green Climate Fund 
                                                                                   Songdo International Business District 

                                                               Incheon, Republic of Korea  
                                                                

               
 
                                                    

Dear Mr Glemarec, 
 
I have the honour to inform you that Ms Sarah Metcalf, Head of Climate Finance and International 
Systems Dept at the UK Foreign, Commomwealth and Development Office (FCDO), has been appointed 
as Board member for the UK, replacing Josceline Wheatley, Head of International Team, at FCDO, 
effective immediately upon receipt of this letter. 
 
Thank you for making this adjustment on our behalf. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Josceline Wheatley  
Board Member to the Green Climate Fund  

 


